
FESTIVE FAIR: CHECKLIST! 

We need many, many, many more 
plastic milk bottles if we are going 

to take on the Igloo Challenge at 
the Festive Fair!  

 
Please wash and bring to the school 

office on Tuesdays or Fridays.  
(We need loads more)  

 
Please mark bags ‘Igloo Challenge’ 

for attention of Helen Sweet.  
 

Thank you. (Let’s do this!) 

Igloo Challenge 

• VOLUNTEERS STILL REQUIRED 

We still need volunteers to help – please speak to your class PTA rep. Those without an 

allocated stall please come and help on the day – especially setting up during the day on 

the 8th December, as extra stallholders or help with tidying up.  Please speak to your 

class rep or  text 07740634743 with your availability. 

NB. Match-funding – if you plan to help out at the Fair, PLEASE ask your employer 

about ‘match-funding’. We raised thousands of pounds through this scheme last year 

 

• RAFFLE & SANTA TICKETS: RETURN NAMED WITH PAYMENT 

Please return Santa order form & raffle tickets (with your details on the back of each 

ticket)  plus payment, asap. New raffle prizes are being sourced everyday including from 

West Yorkshire Playhouse,  Sterling Design, Chirpy, George and Joseph, Hopscotch 

Shoes… (P.S. and Santa has confirmed his visit!) 

 

• HAMPER DONATIONS: CHRISTMAS GOODIES? 

Would love to add a Christmas Hamper to the raffle – do you please have any unwanted 

goodies e.g.. chocolates, candles, wine/champagne, decorations or any other  festive 

treats that we could put together to make a wonderful prize for one lucky family? 

 

• CHOCOLATE TOMBOLA NON-UNIFORM DAY 

Children may wear non-uniform on Friday 8th December at school in exchange for a 

donation to the chocolate tombola or £1. (All arranged with thanks to Mrs. Gill) 

 

• CAKES AND MINCE PIES PLEASE 

We would love to offer a tantalising array of cakes and mince pies for you to enjoy with a 

hot or cold soft drink, beer or mulled wine. Please bake or buy and bring into the office 

on 8th Dec. Also, do text 07740634743 if you would like to join the Talbot Starbakers 

WhatsApp group 

 

• IGLOO CHALLENGE We still need your fantastic plastic – see right 

 
Thank you – we couldn’t do this without your help and really look 
forward to seeing you all enjoying a little festive fun on the day 

STALLS  PER YEARGROUP 

 

Nursery: Under 5’s  Stall (Mrs 

Walton) 

Reception: Cake Stall (Joanna 

Lipinski) 

Year 1: Crafts/Facepaints/ 

Hair/Nails (Helen Mincher) 

Year 2: Mulled Wine/Bar (E. Davy) 

Year 3: Santa Visit (Tracey Cosstick) 

Year 4: Food/Snacks (Charlotte H.) 

Year 5: Guess the name/number 

Games (L. Reed and J. Hoseason) 

Year 6: Chocolate Tombola/Santa 

Dash & Festive Film (Carys L. and 

Lindsey Hume) 

Plus guest stalls and school choir 

 

Festive Fair 2017 
8th December 3.30pm 

 

 

 

facebook.com/talbotpta   


